
 
 

Central Highlands Regional Growth Plan - Have your say  
 

The Central Highlands Regional Growth Plan is currently being prepared in a 

partnership between local government, state agencies and authorities. 

 

The plan will help provide broad direction for land use and development across 

the region. In particular it will: 

 

• identify important economic, social and cultural resources to be preserved, 

maintained or developed, 

• provide direction for accommodating growth and change for residential, 

employment, industrial, commercial, agricultural and other rural activities, 

• consider the infrastructure needed to support growth and change, and 

• help streamline planning policy and provide solutions to common strategic 

planning issues for the region. 

  

An initial phase of developing the Regional Growth Plan involves seeking 

feedback from the community about the long term future of the region. The 

Project Steering Committee invites you to provide comments about the proposed 

directions for the plan.    

 

A strategic directions brochure has been prepared for your comment, setting out: 

 

• principles to guide the Regional Growth Plan, and a 

• draft concept plan for regional growth 

 

Find out more at www.dpcd.vic.gov.au/regionalgrowthplans 

 

Comments must be received by Friday 24 August 2012. 

 

We will also be conducting targeted telephone interviews during the consultation 

period. You may be contacted as part of this process to help obtain more detailed 

feedback about the plan. 

 

If you have any further questions please contact the project team at 

CentralHighlands.RGP@dpcd.vic.gov.au or call 5327 2847. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

Keith Jackson       

Co-Chair         

Central Highlands Regional Growth Plan  

Project Steering Committee 


